From: Elizabeth.Botfield@newham.gov.uk <Elizabeth.Botfield@newham.gov.uk>
Sent: 10 December 2018 11: 39

To: Allen, Dee <Dee.Allen@pins.gsi.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Cory Riverside - adequacy of consultation request - 30 November

Good Morning,

In relation to the letter dated 16 Nov, ref ENO10093, LB Newham would make the following
comments:

- As a Council we were generally aware of the intentions to expand the Belvedere
Riverside Energy site as Cory had approached the Mayor of Newham for a meeting (it
was not clear what the purpose of the meeting was and there was no follow-up).

- We are not of the view that we have any record of Cory having engaged with
Newham in its LPA function in any formal pre-application sense; for example the
Council was not aware that the proposal was / had proceeded to formal submission.
- While we have no specific views to express on the ‘adequacy’ of this situation, we
cannot confirm that the developer has complied with the duties referenced in your
letter.

We wish to confirm that should the examination proceed, Newham would wish to be
recorded as an Interested Party and given the opportunity to make representations.

With Regards

Elizabeth Botfield I Principal Planner I Policy Team

London Borough of Newham
Newham Dockside I 1000 Dockside Road I London E16 2QU DDI: 020 3373
2439 I Internal: 32439
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